Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

FLORIDA HOUSING FINANCE CORPORATION
The Florida Housing Finance Corporation announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: August 21, 2014, 9:30 a.m. (Eastern Time)
PLACE: The workshop will be available by telephone or interested parties may attend in person at Florida Housing’s offices located at 227 N. Bronough Street, Seltzer Room, Suite 6000, Tallahassee, Florida

The call-in information is posted on the Florida Housing website: http://apps.floridahousing.org/StandAlone/FHFC_ECM/ContentPage.aspx?PAGE=0171.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: In an effort to increase the level of accountability in the cost certification process associated with the Low-Income Housing Tax Credit (LIHTC) Program, Florida Housing Finance Corporation has revised the cost certification process, forms and instructions. The primary revision is the addition of a General Contractor Cost Certification (GCCC) to provide greater accountability for those costs reflected on the Development Final Cost Certification (DFCC). The two cost certifications, (GCCC and DFCC), will become the Final Cost Certification Application Package (FCCAP). The purpose of this workshop is to discuss the draft FCCAP with interested parties. A draft of the FCCAP is available at http://apps.floridahousing.org/StandAlone/FHFC_ECM/ContentPage.aspx?PAGE=0171.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Ken Reecy, Director of Multifamily Programs.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jean Salmonsen at (850)488-4197. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
